
(Virginia) 
Woodbridge   
 
4/14 9 am – Radio interview by phone, Asheville’s  
Philip Bowditch <pjbowditch@gmail.com 

 
Then we drove to Woodbridge, VA to have dinner and stay with  
Kelley and Bob Studholme <bejoyful@comcast.net>,  at-large WILPF 1 year,  
with Bruce and Joan Smith, Nonviolent Communications Group 
 

   

 


